SOLANO IRRIGATION DISTRICT

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING AND OPPORTUNITY TO PROTEST PROPOSED FIVE YEAR WATER RATES FOR AGRICULTUREL AND MUNICIPAL & INDUSTRICAL CUSTOMERS AND CAPITAL REPLACEMENT CHARGES: MUNICIPAL & INDUSTRIAL CUSTOMERS, ONLY

CLARIFICATION/CORRECTION – DATE OF THE PUBLIC HEARING AND THE LAST DAY TO PROVIDE A WRITTEN PROTEST TO THE PROPOSED RATES.

Please also see the complete Notice previously you received .

The Public Hearing is on MARCH 16, 2021, at 6:00 PM.

Pursuant to Executive Order N-29-20 and the on-going COVID-19 pandemic, all information meeting will be conducted to provide for remote participation via, Zoom or Teleconferencing.

This is the Zoom/Teleconferencing information for the March 16, 2021, Public Hearing.

Join Zoom Meeting

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86311931198

Meeting ID: 863 1193 1198

By Phone: (669)900-9128 Pass: 86311931198 #

Written Protests will be received until the Close of the Public Hearing.

Any affected property owner/customer may submit a written protest to the proposed water rates and CRC; provided, however, only one protest will be counted per identified property.

Each protest must: (1) be in writing; (2) state that the identified property owner/customer opposes the proposed water rates; (3) identify the property for which the protest is made (by assessor's parcel number or street address); and (4) include the name and signature of the property owner/customer.

Protests submitted by e-mail, facsimile or other electronic means WILL NOT BE COUNTED.

Written protests may be submitted: (1) by mail to SID Board Secretary at 810 Vaca Valley Parkway, Suite 201 Vacaville, CA 95688 or hand delivered to the designated white drop box located in the parking lot of 810 Vaca Valley Parkway; (2) deposited in the designated secure white drop box in the parking lot at 810 Vaca Valley Parkway; (3) on the day of the Public Hearing ONLY an additional drop box will be available at outside the ground floor entrance (entrance with the U.S. Flag) of 810 Vaca Valley Parkway and will accept protests until the close of the Public Hearing. All Protests must be in a sealed envelope and have Attn: "Water Rate Protest."

Written Protests returned via U.S. Mail, to be considered valid must be received prior to the close of the Public Meeting on March 16, 2021 to be tabulated.

If you have any questions regarding the proposed water rates, please contact Cammie Morin, Finance Director, at (707) 455-4008, or by email at cmorin@sidwater.org.